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Dates for your Diary: 

Thurs 10th and Fri 11th Dec – Christmas 

jumper days. 

Tues 15th Dec – Pre-school nativity. 

Thur 17th & Fri 18th Dec - Party days. 

Fri 18th Dec  – Last Day of Autumn Term. 

Term time only children finish today. 

Fri 25th & Mon 28th Dec – Nursery 

Closed – Merry Christmas one and all! 

Fri 1st Jan – Nursery Closed – Happy New 

Year Everyone! 

Mon 4th Jan – PD Day 

Tues 5th Jan – Spring Term begins. 

 

Elvis the Elf arrived 

from the North 

Pole to let the 

children know that 

Santa is coming to 

visit the whole 

nursery, hopefully 

leaving a present 

for everyone. 

We were very excited to be part of 

the book launch of “The Pre-school 

Detectives” on 25th November. The 

book was written by Jeanette 

Pearson-Tanner who is the manager 

of our sister nursery in Leamington 

Spa. The picture below shows some 

of our Pre-school children enjoying 

the story. We still have a limited 

supply of signed copies available at 

nursery should you like to purchase 

one; they are priced at £4.99. 

We have reached the end of what has been a very strange year for everyone. However, we have made sure it has been 

filled with memorable moments, fun, laughter and lots of learning experiences. We would like to wish you all a very 

Merry Christmas and a peaceful New Year. With love from Denise and all the team xxx 

Minis - we are getting in the festive spirit. The children are very 

busy creating Christmas bags with lots of goodies to take home. 

We are exploring Christmas and Winter through different 

activities such as magic snow and playing musical instruments 

to Christmas music. We hope everyone has a wonderful 

Christmas and we look forward to 2021. Stay safe everyone.  

Explorers – The new children who have started this term have been 

superstars and have settled in to nursery life so well. The children have 

been busy doing lots of fun activities throughout Autumn, and are now 

busy creating Christmas themed craft to show our families. We hope you 

all have a lovely and peaceful Christmas. 

Preschool - Our fantastic Pre-school will perform their Christmas Nativity 

on Tuesday 15th December. They have been practising really hard for this 

and I am sure you will all love the DVD. Please could we ask that all 

costumes are brought into nursery as soon as possible. If your child does 

not attend on a Tuesday, they may be brought in, in their finery at 

9.30am and collected at 11.30am. Many thanks. 

This term has seen our new children settle so well and we are enjoying 

watching them develop whilst having fun. We have been busy practicing 

our songs and creating lots of lovely things to take home in our Christmas 

bags for our families to enjoy. Merry Christmas to you all. 

Baby Room – All our babies have settled so well which is lovely 

and we are all having lots of fun together. We have been doing 

lots of Christmas crafts and lots of wintery themed sensory 

play…brrrrrr! Happy Christmas one and all. 


